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Well what a year we have had 2019 Congratulations to all who have had so much successes in
2019. Our pony club centre will be 20 years old in 2020 (where diose the time go !) We are
hoping to plan some sort of event to mark the event which will be confirmed later in year.
Remember if you wont regular updates check out our Facebook page Scholland Equestrian at
Kilconquhar  We have a few existing pony's ready to start shows soon and can help in finding
the horse pony you are looking for ! TO BOOK REMEBER TO PHONE THE YARD ON
01333340501 EXT 4 and do leave a message !




